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Monday, 8th May, 2023
Dear Parent/carer,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce an upcoming event that we
would like you to participate in. As you know, our school values our Diploma program
which provides the children with exciting learning opportunities each half term. This half
term our Diploma is centred around ‘Actively Contributing to our Local Community’ and
we believe that this event will be a great opportunity for you to contribute and bond with
your child.

As part of our Diploma program, our Year 3 children want to create an ‘Intergenerational
Skills Exchange’ by designing and creating a project which will benefit the local community in
the form of creating small purses to donate to the local church, which links to our current
DT topic, wallets and purses.

To deepen our exploration of sewing and designing and for our Diploma, we would like to
invite you to come into school and participate in a DT workshop with your child. During
this workshop, you will work together to create a small purse.

Not only will this workshop be a great bonding experience for you and your child, but it will
also be an opportunity for you to actively contribute to our local community. We believe
that by working together, we can create something beautiful and meaningful that will benefit
everyone.

The workshop will take place on Thursday, 18th May at I:15pm. Please let me know if
you are able to attend by Monday, |5th May. We look forward to seeing you and your child
at this exciting event.

Thank you for your continued support of our school and its programs.
Sincerely,

Miss Chambers
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